
Ziply Fiber 
4155 SW Cedar Hills Blvd, Beaverton, OR 97005 
Jessica Epley 
M. (503) 431-0458
jessica.epley@ziply.com

November 15, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Sent via WUTC Electronic Filing Portal 

Re: Advice No. 2021-6 for Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC dba Ziply Fiber Tariff WN U-101 

Dear Director Maxwell: 

Ziply Fiber Northwest, LLC d/b/a Ziply Fiber, hereby submits the attached revision to Tariff 
WN U-101 with an effective date of February 1, 2022. We are making this revision in order to 
increase operational efficiency by having a single approach to late payments across all 
products.  Additionally, we have noted that other carriers have the same approach. 

The following page is included in this filing: 

Section III: 1st Revised Sheet 13 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, you may contact me at (503) 431-0458. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Epley 
VP - Regulatory & External Affairs 

ziplyfiber.com
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